
 

 

TCS/GEN/014/2023-2024        Date: 28-08-2023 

CIRCULAR 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: FRIENDSHIP - صدقة 

SUBJECT: 29th August will be a regular learning day at school. 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai. 

 

This circular is to inform you on an important update that tomorrow (29-08-2023) all students will 

have regular classes. 

 

We would like to thank you for your continued support and trust in our school. We are committed to 

providing the best education possible to our students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

PRINCIPAL 

 

  

 


